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March 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Noah Webster Schools Families: 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we work collaboratively with internal and external 
stakeholders to make informed decisions, on behalf of our students, staff and families, related 
to the COVID-19 outbreak. As we continue to monitor the situation, we have opted to take the 
proactive and cautious approach to protect our students, staff and families and close our 
schools.  
 
Effective Monday, March 16th, all Noah Webster Schools campuses will be closed for the 
two-week period of March 16th - March 27th to support the effort to minimize the spread of 
COVID-19 and anticipate reopening Monday, March 30th. Prior to March 30th, additional 
communication will be sent out to families.  
 
At this time, we have no known cases of COVID-19 with students or staff, and this decision is 
only a precaution to ensure the health and well-being of all of our students and employees. 
 
There will be subsequent communication as we determine further details and provide updates 
via email, our website and on social media.   
 
Thank you for your continued patience, understanding, and support as we work through this 
unprecedented time in education.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Noah Webster Schools 
 


